
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
November 2019      
  

  

  

  

  

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s)   
  

  

Joint Careers Fair and University Exhibition: Wednesday 20th November 
Merchant Taylors’ Girls’ School 

  

A Joint School Careers Fair and University Exhibition is to be held on Wednesday 20th November, from 4.30pm - 
6.45pm at Merchant Taylors’ Girls’ School. This event is open to all members of Year 10 through to Lower Sixth 
and parents are most welcome to attend.  
  

Your son will have to make some important decisions regarding his future over the coming months and it is vital 
that he is as fully informed as possible. There will be representatives from a wide variety of career paths, 
together with admission tutors from a number of universities.   
    

There will be a number of exhibitors who will be happy to talk about careers such as health care, architecture, 
surveying and finance.    
 
Having spoken to boys and parents who have attended this event in the past, I know that they have found it 
highly informative and very useful. 
         

To confirm your attendance please follow the trybooking link below:  
  

https://www.trybooking.co.uk/NNR 

 

We do hope you will take advantage of this excellent opportunity.  
  

Yours sincerely,  

   
Mrs V Mee  
Head of Careers and UCAS 

https://www.trybooking.co.uk/NNR

